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President,

[bookmark: _Hlk84498754]Indonesia thanks the delegation of Sudan for their report. 

Indonesia continues to offer our sincere hope that the evolving political situation in Sudan can be resolved peacefully, through an inclusive and democratic national dialogue. 

Furthermore, Indonesia welcomes Sudan’s ratification of the UNCAT in 2021. 

To further improve progress in the promotion and protection of human rights in Sudan, Indonesia offers the following recommendations:

1. Take all necessary steps to safeguard democratic principles based on the principles of good governance and respect for human rights; 
2. Continue to enhance the promotion interfaith dialogue and religious tolerance; and
3. Take further efforts in improving human rights respect, through education and training program on human rights to State’s apparatus, involving also possible bilateral and international cooperation.
Indonesia wishes the delegation of Sudan a successful review. 

I thank you.
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